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28th May, 2021 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

I am pleased to invite your child to a Year 2 Choir club for Year 2 that I will be running before school. 

YEAR 2 CHOIR: 8.25 – 8.45am on a FRIDAY MORNING. 

The first rehearsal will be on Friday 11th June.  If you wish your child to attend please notify the office via email: 

office@st-marys.poole.sch.uk 

There will be no charge for this club, but if the children sign up I will expect attendance every week and for the 

children to arrive on time. I will meet the children at 8:25am at the main pedestrian gate into the school. Please 

note that due to COVID restrictions, I am unable to accept any children after this time due to other year groups 

entering the school. There will be a limit of 30 children for this club. 

The club will run on the following 6 dates: 

June: 11th, 19th, 26th 

July: 2nd, 9th, 16th  

After the club, children will be taken to their classrooms in time for the start of lessons. 

Yours sincerely, 

L. Wilson 

Mrs Wilson 

Music Leader 

 

YEAR 2 CHOIR 

Name …………………………………………………………………………………………… Class ……………………………………………… 

I would like my child to attend Year 2 choir before school on a Friday morning. I understand that they must 

arrive for 8:25am at the pedestrian gate into the school. 

 

Signed ………………………………………………………………………………………………… (parent / carer) 
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